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Ministry of Health Ministére de la Santé
and Long-Term Care et des Soins de longue durée
Office of the Minister Bureau du ministre
10" Floor, Hepburn Block 10° étage, édifice Hepburn
80 Grosvenor Street 80, rue Grosvenor
Toronto ON M7A 2C4 Toronto ON M7A 2C4 aﬁgg
Tel 416-327-4300 Tél 416-327-4300
Fax 416-326-1571 Téléc 416-326-1571
www.health.gov.on.ca www.health.gov.on.ca
HLTC2976FL-2011-398

Diane Holmes

Chair

Ottawa Board of Health
110 Laurier Avenue West
Ottawa ON K1P 1J1

Dear Ms_-Hofimes: DfQ%

| am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care will provide the
Ottawa Board of Health up to $728,547 (at 100%) in one-time funding for the 2011 funding
year for extraordinary costs associated with the response to the infection control lapse at a
non-hospital clinic in the City of Ottawa.

Roselle Martino, Executive Director (A) of the Public Health Division will write to
Dr. Isra Levy, Medical Officer of Health, Ottawa Public Health, shortly concerning the terms
and conditions governing this funding.

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to Ontario’s public health system.

Wb Mates

Deb Matthews
Minister

c: Jack MacLaren, MPP, Carleton-Mississippi Mills
Lisa MaclLeod, MPP, Nepean-Carleton
Yasir Naqvi, MPP, Ottawa Centre
Hon. Dalton McGuinty, MPP, Ottawa South
Hon. Bob Chiarelli, MPP, Ottawa West-Nepean
Phil McNeeiy, MPP, Ottawa-Orléans
Hon. Madeleine Meilleur, MPP, Ottawa-Vanier
John Yakabuski, MPP, Renfrew-Nipissing-Pembroke
Dr.Isra Levy, Medical Officer of Health, Ottawa Public Health
Dr. Arlene King, Chief Medical Officer of Health

1671-01 {03/04) 7530-4658


labrecqumu
Typewritten Text

labrecqumu
Typewritten Text
Document 3




